


ISSUE 2: COMMITTEE TO REVIEW AMINISTRATIVE CODE

COMMENTS:

Mr. Contipelli believes that many of the old legislation that is on the books at this
time is outdated and needs to be looked at to see if it needs to be removed or
amended. He would like to get volunteers to go through the Ordinance book and
see what needs to be changed.

Ms. Harris stated that she would like to be on the committee, and would be happy
to participate. Mr. Greenberg stated that if a committee is formed, they must
adhere to all Sunshine Laws. Council understood, and Mr. Contipelli stated that
he will make sure that happens.

ACTION:
Mr. Contipelli will make a motion at the next Council Meeting to for a committee

to review all Ordinances.

CLERKS REPORT:

Mr. Unger mentioned that the Mayor is working on the budget for 2013. Were
hoping to have it ready for the February Council Meeting, but if not, it will be
ready for March. We started the year with 2.7 million in our General Fund, and in
order to shore up some of our other accounts, for example Home Loan Grant
Fund, Sewer Fund and the Community Improvement Corporation (CIC). Our goal
has always been to keep this fund at 2.0 million dollars, and we will continue to
try and reach that goal this year.

MAYORS REPORT:

The Mayor stated that he would like to look into leasing Administrative vehicles.
It might be a better option than buying them outright.

He gave an update on the speed signs and stated that there is now power on the
poles and they will be working soon.






